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The Honorable James T. Walsh
Member, United States House

of Representatives
P.O. Box 7306
100 South Clfnton Street
Syracuse, NY 13261

r

Dear Congressman Walsh:

I am responding to your May 7, 1992 letter to Dennis Rathbun, Director,
Office of Congressional Affairs, fn which you request information for your
constituent, Frank Adelsperger, on policies affecting opportunities for
small business.

Mr. Adelsperger's letter was not specific regarding the servfces which his
organization provides in the nuclear field. Therefore, I am enclosing the
necessary form for Mr. Adelsperger to use in describing Adelsperger
Associates'apabili'ties. Once this information is returned to NRC,
Adelsperger Associates will be placed on the bidders'ailing list for
future NRC requirements fn the area of their expertise.

I am also enclosing NRC's Fiscal Year 1992 Forecast of Expected Contract
Opportunities, as well as a brochure entitled "Let's Do Business with NRC"

which may be of help to Mr. Adelsperger in preparing proposals to perform
work for NRC.

I trust this reply responds to your request.

Sincerely,
OtiIthd Qgabh SA

8'.7aAt
James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

Enclosures:
1. Contractor Solicitation

Hailing List Form
2. NRC's Fiscal Year 1992 Forecast

of Expected Contract
Opportunities

3. Brochure "Let's Do Business
with RC"
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